No images? Click here





### **JULY NEWSLETTER**

Greetings Scandinavian Cultural Center Members, Donors, and Friends,

Are you enjoying this beautiful summer weather?! For me, it's the season of gardening, vacationing, garage sale doing/shopping, and reading. Oh....and spending time with the granddaughters!

There is lots going on in the SCC this summer, too.... painting, building new display cabinets, repairing the water damaged storage areas, restoring the prow, and weeding plus re-landscaping the Nordic Garden. We're hoping to have enough of the work done by September for a "GRAND" reopening of the SCC on September 28th! Mark your calendars and watch for more coming information.

In the SCC, we are also already looking ahead to the Fall season and planning the 25/26 Events schedule. We hope we will see you at many of our events this year. Below are just a few of the dates to look forward to.....

Annual Thor Heyerdahl Lecture
The Kon-Tiki Museum at 75: the origins
and development of one of Norway's most
popular attractions

October 8th, 7-9pm

# 200th Anniversary Celebration of the Norwegian Immigration to America

October (date TBD)

## Sweater exchange and "Scandinavian garage" sale

November 16th

# Annual Julegudstjeneste (Norwegian Christmas Language Service)

November 30th

#### **Annual Sankta Lucia**

December 8th

#### Annual Jul Banquet

December 13th

In addition, we are working on several programs during Open Hours on Sunday afternoons or Tuesday/Wednesday during the week.

Enjoy the rest of your summer and we'll see you in the Fall,

Gerda

SCC Council President



#### **SCC Hours**

Sundays from 1-4pm (July 6, 13, 20, 27)

<u>Pacific Lutheran University</u> 12180 S Park Ave, Tacoma, WA 98447 Phone: (253) 535-7349

<u>Unsubscribe</u>